
No. S101, Friday 18 April, 1997 

ACT GOVERNMENT 

PLANNING AND LAND MANAGEMlENT GROUP 
BUILDINGS (DESIGN AND SITING) ACT 1964 

INVITATION TO COMMENT ON IMPLEMENTATION PLAN N0.44 FOR THE 
PROPOSED CONSTRUCTION OF NUDURR DRIVE BETWEEN BOLLARD 

STrCEET AND GUNGAHLIN DRIVE IN GUNGAHLIN 

Totalcare Industries of the Department of Urban Servlces has submitted an 
Implementation Plan for the proposed construction of Nudurr Drive, between Bollard 
Street and Gungahlin Drive in Gungahlin, and associated works. 

Copies of the Implementation Plan may be inspected at the Shopfront, Dame Pattie 
Menzies House, 16 Challls Street, Dickson during normal business hours. 

Interested persons are invited to submit written comments on the Implementation Plan, 
by Monday 12 May 1997, to: 

Planning and Land Management Group 
Department of Urban Services 
GPO Box 1908 
CANBERRA ACT 2601 

Attention. Mr P Harris. 
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